
   
 

Monday 9th July 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It is that time of year again when we would like to take the opportunity to inform you of your child’s new 
class teacher.  Firstly, I am sure you will all join me in thanking the current team for their hard work and 
dedication over this academic year.  I am delighted to report that despite my maternity leave the school has 
continued to go from strength to strength. We have yet another set of fantastic results, all of which have 
been agreed by independent moderators, demonstrating our commitment to the very best outcomes for all. 
 
It has been a pleasure to work at Enfield Heights for the past four years.  I could not be prouder of the 
achievements that have been made since being on this journey together.  I would like to thank you all for 
believing in us and supporting our vision.  It has enabled us to ensure that Enfield Height’s is one of the 
best in the borough and that you children are able to succeed in all areas of learning.  It is with a very 
heavy heart I bid you farewell but am certain the school will continue to shine for many years to come. 
 
As you know, in September there will be a new Headteacher at Enfield Heights Academy and Kingfisher 
Hall Primary Academy, Mr Matthew Clifford who has spent time in the schools meeting staff and pupils and 
liaising with senior leaders.  We know that he will continue to help the schools grow and that your children 
will continue to flourish under his leadership.  Mr Clifford looks forward to meeting you all on the playground 
in the coming weeks. 
 
Many of you are aware that, Miss Meera Shah will be on maternity leave from September, hoping to return 
to work in the spring term.  She will continue to operate in the role of Deputy Headteacher across Enfield 
Heights Academy and Kingfisher Hall Primary Academy.  Miss Shah has an excellent knowledge of both 
schools and will be in contact regularly with Mr Clifford, during her maternity leave, to support and advise 
where necessary.   
 
To ensure we have enough leadership capacity to support our staff, pupils and parents on a day-to-day 
basis I am delighted to confirm that Mr Gary Collison, who many of you have met since his move to Enfield 
Heights will continue as Assistant Headteacher.  I know that Mr Collison is excited to further develop the 
excellent working relationships that have been established since his joining the school in the coming year.  
Please do remember that your child’s class teacher should always be the first port of call for any concerns 
or questions you might have. 
 
Please find your child’s new class below. Their class and teacher’s name are provided. As you already 
know, our children are taught in carefully planned small, matched-ability groups for English and Maths.  
Therefore, it is important to bear in mind that there are a number of different teachers to speak to about 
your child’s progress at any time.  Your child’s class teacher will always be happy to arrange for you to 
meet additional adults where necessary. 
 

Current Class New Class Name New Class Teacher  

 Reception: Scarlett 
Class 

Mrs Nil Balta 

Scarlett Class Year 1: Lime Class Miss Fadime Cetin 

Lime Class Year 2: Sky Class Miss Isabelle Whitby 

Sky Class Year 3: Snow Class Mrs Pat Henry 

Snow Class Year 4: Sun Class Miss Katherine Kalojo-Jalloh 

Sun Class Year 5: Lilac Class Miss Eleanor Babbs 

Lilac Class Year 6: Slate Class Miss Charlotte Williams 

 
Once again, we are welcoming a number of new members of staff to our team. Miss Charlotte Williams has 
been working at Kingfisher Hall for the past two years and has demonstrated her excellent practice as a 
consistently outstanding teacher.  We are delighted to welcome Mrs Balta back from Woodpecker, who has 
been teaching in the central nursery and is excited to return as one of our class teachers. 
 
It’s with sadness I can report Enfield Heights will be bidding farewell to a number of staff.  Miss Louise 
Nichols will be moving to Kingfisher Hall to continue her career there.  I am sure you will all join me in 



thanking Mrs Deniece Reid will be moving on to a new exciting role at another local school. Miss Nichols 
and Mrs Reid have been teaching with us at Enfield Heights since we became involved in 2014 and both 
have been instrumental in its success.   I am sure you will join me in wishing them every success and 
happiness for the future. 
 
Thank you for all of your support and commitment this year.  The new 2018-19 team look forward to 
another successful academic year when the children return to school on Wednesday 5th September 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Emma Breckenridge 
Headteacher 


